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At noon Cheryl welcomed the 43 attendees to the luncheon and had them 
get their food. 

At 12:30 she called the meeting to order and introduced Rita.  Rita in turn 
introduced Peter Deitrich, lobbyist for WSSRA.  Peter talked about the 
lawsuits for the Plan 1 COLA and the gain share, which were lost.  The 
legislative session starts January 12, 2015 but they are already meeting in 
committees.  All retiree issues directly affect the budget.   The School 
Districts are supporting a change to Plans 2 and 3 that would allow 
teachers who retire early to sub. 

Cheryl then introduced Rebecca Miner, Shoreline Superintendent, who 
talked about her first months on the job.   

Honorary member, Phyllis Fiege, Phyllis Enger and Betty Odle were 
introduced.  All were 90 years old and each had served SKR for over 20 
years. 

Cheryl then handed the mike over to Erma who talked about Cookie Fest 
on November 4.  If you would like to bring cookies please bring 3 dozen 
packaged 6 to a pack. 

Cheryl then talked about the service project at Food Life Line.  It will be 
held January 15 from 1 – 4 pm.  Signups are ongoing.   

The March field trip surveys were handed out to those who had not filled 
one out. 

Jim thanked the Directory callers, Bruce Caldwell for the directory format 
and Erma for all the work that she has done on this. 

The meeting was ended with a raffle. 

Respectfully submitted. 

Jan Phillips 



Secretary    


